
	 	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	

	
	 	

	
	

	
	 	

	

Asbestos Policy 

In compliance with the Division of Occupational Safety Asbestos & Lead Program 

The Auburn Public Schools would like to notify you of asbestos-containing	building	
materials in our buildings. 

For your infomation, we have on file a management plan, giving the names and
addresses 	of 	all	school	buildings,	whether 	the 	school	building	contains friable ACBM,
Nonfriable ACBM, assumed friable or ACBM, or assumed Nonfriable ACBM as well as
written	descriptions. 

Should you need to review the management plan, please call our office at (508) 832-
7755 to schedule an appointment, our LEA	person is available 	Monday	through 
Friday. 

Thank 	you, 

Joseph	F. Fahey 

Director	of	Facilities	&	Maintenance 

Last Updated:	3/25/13 




